
 

The Staten Island Chapter of the American Institute of 

Architects 

George Daddi Scholarship Program 
 

Honoring the commitment, leadership and character of our Past Member  
Mr. George Daddi AIA.  This $1500.00 Scholarship award is given in 
recognition of a student who has proved a dedication to the study of 
Architecture. 
 
Award of Merit Scholarship Candidates should: 

• Be a College Student, High School Junior or Senior intending on 
entering a Vocational or College Program in the Design, Engineering, 
Architecture or Construction Field 

• Provide meritorious service to the Community 
• Demonstrate marked leadership in Scholastic Achievements 
• Have proven skills in the design, construction or remodeling field by 

submission of a Portfolio 
 
Candidate materials should include: 

• Letter of nomination stating the candidate’s contribution and service 
to the Community. 

• Up to 2 letters supporting the nomination – Should be submitted by 
individuals familiar with the candidate’s Scholastic achievements. 

• School transcript 
• Portfolio of design, artwork, or writings relevant to the pursuit of 

Architecture. 
 

Award & Scholarship: 

Submissions for this award can be delivered to the American Institute of 
Architects from October 15th 2015 through May 31st 2016. Scholarship will 
be awarded in June. 

 
Submission package to be submitted to: 
 Staten Island Chapter of the American Institute of Architects 
 7513 Amboy Road 
 Staten Island, NY 10307 
 
or via email to:AVIDDesigns@verizon.net 


